
14th May 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

History Day 

Monday’s History Day this week was thoroughly enjoyed by all the children.  The workshops facilitated by 
Chloe from Divergent Drama, brought the different history class topics this term to life.  The children learnt 
more about their topics of Dinosaurs (Saplings), Stone Age (Chestnut), and Ancient Greece (Oak), through 
drama, developing their freeze-framing and speaking skills.   

 

      

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nat West Money Workshop 

This morning Oak class took part in the Nat West Money Workshop, which involved a crime scene 
investigation and looking at online fraud.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Instilling Courage, Creativity, Compassion and Curiosity and always striving to be the best that we can be 

  

 

‘APPLY YOUR HEART TO DISCIPLINE AND YOUR EARS TO WORDS OF KNOWLEDGE’ – PROVERBS 23:12 

  

 Stoke by Nayland C of E Primary School and Nursery Newsletter 

  



 

Visit to the Post Office 

This morning our Year 1 and Reception children visited the Post Office in Stoke by Nayland in order to post 
their letters.  This is part of their learning of how to write and lay out a letter formally and see what 
happens once the letter is posted.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies 

Letters have been sent home this week regarding the Leavers’ Hoodies.  Please can all orders be made by 
Friday 28th May so that they arrive well before the end of term.  

 

With best wishes, 

 

Mrs Sarah Smith 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Courage Respect Peace Justice Creativity Thankfulness Perseverance Trust Compassion Friendship Hope Truthfulness Curiosity Generosity Service Humility 

Please consider supporting the school via:  

https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/54811
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fosbn/

